
 
 
 
 
I just wanted to send a HUGE THANKS to you and all the players and 
families for a great night, everyone had such a blast at Buddy Skate II 
and look forward to it again next year if you're up for it!!  This is 
such a great opportunity for all our students to be in the community 
with kids their own age and do something enjoyable.  I don't think the 
players realize the impact they make on the students by treating them 
just like any other teenager and more importantly to the moms and dads 
who got to see their child with a typical peer doing a normal activity, 
the players are true inspirations to my staff at Genesis and I would 
love for you to share that with them.  They were great with all the  
kids, young and old, and I commend them on this event. 
 
Have a great new year and good luck with the team.  You have a great 
bunch of kids you work with and maybe one day, I would be proud to say 
that my typical son could be apart of it!! (He was the little 2 year 
old running around the ice in his sneakers, having a ball and telling 
everyone he was ice skating!!) 
 
Thanks again. 
Kerri Brandine 
Program Coordinator at Genesis 
 


